
 

 

To: Parents/Carers of Year 10 RS Students 

 

Our Ref: 8738903 

 

7 January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers and Students  

 

Re: Year 10 RS GSCE Exams 2021 

 

As you know, the Prime Minister has announced that GCSE exams will not take place this 

summer in the normal way, but has not yet given details of how grades will be awarded, or 

how this might affect students in Year 10. We understand that this new uncertainty might 

have left you feeling worried about the qualification you were due to sit in the summer. 

 

At the moment we have not been given any more details other than those you will have 

heard or read about in the media. We will, write to you as soon as we do have more 

details.  In the meantime, please continue with your online lessons, keep working hard and 

be assured that all the work you do now will be recognised, and in any eventuality, will be 

invaluable in preparing you for your future. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
  

Barry Gray 

Deputy Headteacher 


